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Proposed Motion FCDECM2023-06: A motion authorizing the chair to enter into a contract for the District's Lower Green River Corridor Visioning Committee Facilitator Services.

Proposed FCDECM2023-06 authorizes the chair to enter into a contract with CollinsWoerman ("Consultant") for the purpose of facilitating the Lower Green River Corridor Visioning Committee ("Committee"). The Lower Green River Valley is comprised of many local governments of general jurisdiction, each with land use authority and its own vision of the future of the Lower Green River Valley. As part of the District's Lower Green River Corridor Flood Hazard Management Plan Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement process the District convened an Executive Steering Committee ("Steering Committee") to advise the District executive director. Some conversations of the Steering Committee have centered around the desire for a cohesive vision of the future of the Green River Valley. The District authorized funding of $50,000 as part of its 2023 adopted budget and King County authorized funding of $50,000 as part of its 2023-2024 biennial budget.

The District issued a Request for Proposals for the Lower Green River Corridor Visioning Committee facilitator for $100,000 on September 18, 2023, closing October 10, 2023. The District received two responses to the RFP and interviewed both firms. The interview panel unanimously selected the Consultant. This contract amendment complies with the District's new procurement policy FCD2020-13 approved in June 2020. The District will issue an RFP for accounting services in compliance with the procurement policy.

Under the proposed contract the Consultant, will:

1. Work with the executive director to develop a list of the key elected officials of the local governments of general jurisdiction;
2. Conduct interviews of those elected officials to hear their interests, concerns and prospective; and
3. Convene meetings with those elected officials to develop shared values.

The contract is for an amount not to exceed $100,000 and expires October 31, 2024. Approval of this motion does not change the District's 2023 administration budget approved in November 2022.
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